
Kevin Delaney 

Senior Development Manager 

Glenveagh Living Limited 

Digital Office Centre, Block B,  

Maynooth Business Campus,  

Straffan Road, Maynooth,  

Co Kildare. 

 

03/02/2022      Our Ref:  W0042-01 NFA  

 

 Re: Dean Waste Co. Ltd, W0042-01 

 

Dear Mr Delaney, 

 

The Agency refers to the General Quantitative Risk Assessment (Report Ref. 21465678.R01.B1) 

submitted to the Agency on 16/11/2021, and the Materials Management Plan (Report Ref. 

21465678.R02.B2) and Verification Report (Report Ref. 21465678.R03.B1) submitted to the 

Agency on 26/11/2021 in relation to Waste Licence Reg. No. W0042-01, Dean Waste Co. Limited.   

 

It is understood that the licensee, Dean Waste Co. Limited, went into receivership on the 

10/06/2010 and that the current site owner, Glenveagh Living Limited, agreed to close out issues 

of environmental concern at the site.  This work was detailed in the reports referred to above. The 

Agency has reviewed these reports and, based on the findings therein, it is considered that the site 

does not pose a significant risk to the environment. 

 

 

In the absence of a licence surrender (due to the licensee going into receivership) the licence will 

remain in place, however the Agency considers that no further action is required for Waste Licence 

Reg. No. W0042-01. 

 

Please quote the above reference in future correspondence in relation to this matter. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
Cian O’Rourke 

Office of Environmental Enforcement

 


